
	
	

Confetti Foundation Volunteer Project 
Banner Instructions 

	
Thank	you	for	choosing	the	Confetti	Foundation	for	your	volunteer	project!	All	the	work	you	
complete	will	be	sure	to	bring	smiles	and	memories	to	a	deserving	child	and	family!	
	
Printing	the	Banner:	
Once	each	file	has	been	downloaded	open	the	file	and	select	print	and	print	the	desired	number	of	
banners.	Banners	must	be	printed	on	110lb	white	card	stock,	single	sided	in	color	ink.	*Note	each	
banner	is	approximately	8	-10	pages	in	length.		
	
Creating	the	Banner:	
Carefully	cut	out	each	pennant	letter	to	spell	HAPPY	BIRTHDAY.	Some	themes	will	include	extra	pictures,	
1-4	based	on	theme.	You	can	add	these	pictures	to	the	banners	at	the	beginning	of	happy,	end	of	happy,	
beginning	of	birthday	or	end	of	birthday,	whichever	you	prefer.	
	
Once	each	letter	and	picture	has	been	cut	out	on	the	line	carefully,	punch	out	two	holes	on	the	top	of	each	
pennant	letter,	approximately	1	inch	from	top	about	4	inches	away	from	each	other.		
	
You	will	then	string	HAPPY	and	BIRTHDAY	on	two	separate	strands	of	baker’s	twine,	creating	two	
separate	pieces.		One	HAPPY	strand	and	one	BIRTHDAY	strand.		
	
String	the	banners	by	selecting	one	strand	of	twine.	Starting	with	a	themed	picture	or	H,	weave	the	string	
from	the	FRONT	of	the	pennant	to	the	BACK,	then	move	onto	the	second	hole	and	weave	from	BACK	to	
FRONT.	Repeat	this	process	through	the	rest	of	the	pennants.		Please	leave	at	least	6	inches	of	extra	
baker’s	twine	on	each	end	of	HAPPY	and	BIRTHDAY.		
	
To	finish,	Turn	over	the	banner,	secure	the	first	and	last	letter,	or	picture,	by	placing	a	small	piece	of	tape	
on	the	BACK	of	the	pennant	over	the	string	to	ensure	it	will	not	fall	off	the	twine.		
	
Please	double	check	that	HAPPY	BIRTHDAY	is	spelled	correctly.	Fold	each	banner	that	is	strung	with	
twine,	accordion	style,	so	each	letter	is	stacked	on	top	of	the	next	one.			
	



	
	
Completion	of	Project	
Once	each	banner	has	been	created,	tripled	checked	for	the	correct	spelling	of	HAPPY	BIRTHDAY	and	
folded	accordion	style,	they	can	be	packaged	up	and	shipped	to	The	Confetti	Foundation.	All	packages	are	
to	be	sent	to	the	following	address:		
	
CONFETTI	FOUNDATION	
212	Old	Airport	Rd	
Middletown	RI	02842	
	
We	love	seeing	our	communities	getting	involved.	If	sharing	on	your	own	
social	media,	tag	us!	@confettifoundation	or	#happinessheals	
#confettifoundation	
	



How to Make a Birthday Banner

Cut out each letter
    (follow shape outline)

Punch Holes at top
of each shape

Lace each shape with string to spell HAPPY
(leave extra string on each end)

Lace each shape with string to spell BIRTHDAY 
(leave extra string on each end)

Secure first and last letter of each banner
with scotch tape (BACK of banner)

*stops letters from sliding

Fold banner

The Confetti Foundation
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